
                  
 
 
 
 
Response to LGOIMA request from FairGo 
 
19 April 2024 
 
Dear Daisy,  
 
Thanks for your email dated Tuesday 16 April in which you requested the following: 
 

1. How many tickets were issued by your Council during the financial year 1 July 2022 
to 30 June 2023? 

2. What was the total revenue from these parking tickets in that same period? 
 
Our Regulatory Services Manager provides the following responses to:  
 

1. There was a total of 1358 infringements issued during the 2022/23 financial year.  
2. The total revenue from these infringements totals $75,044.00.  

 
   
If you are unsatisfied with the response, you are entitled to lodge a complaint with the 
Office of the Ombudsmen. You can find more information on its website 
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 
Stephen Parry 
Interim Chief Executive Officer 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/

